

Dear Neshat Manoochehri,

Your abstract has been accepted for the poster presentation. Research abstracts have been prioritized as oral presentations rather than reviews and case studies. If you accept presenting your topic as a poster, you will be informed about the time and date of your presentation.

You are requested to complete the payment before February, 15. Please send us a copy of your payment receipt via email. You can find the necessary information at <a href="https://www.yudsacongress.com">www.yudsacongress.com</a>

Thank you for your interest,

On behalf of the YUDSA Exco,

